
Friday 16th October 2015 

Woodlands  Academy of  Learn ing  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you to all our parents and carers who came into school this week to meet with class teachers.  
Your support and partnership makes such a difference to the progress and happiness of your child.  Also, 
thank you to all the parents who supported the book fair - every book bought contributes to an amount 
that we will have to spend on books for our children in school. Wonderful! 

We now have two VIP teachers at Woodlands!  Mrs Pitt and Mrs Corbett were invited to London on 7th 
October to present our practice for ôOpen Door Therapyõ, at a prestigious Child Development in Education 
Conference.  The conference was attended by members of the academic community, MPs and delegates 
from countries around the World.  All of our Y3 children, and other identified children, participate daily 
in Open Door Therapy.  This has been extremely successful in developing and improving the childrenõs fine 
and gross motor skills through a series of specifically designed exercises that are carried out each day.  
Thank you to Mrs Pitt and Mrs Corbett for representing Woodlands at such an important conference.   

Next week will bring exciting learningé    Iõm sworn to 
secrecy so Iõm afraid everyone will have to wait until next 
week to find out what is in store.  We are nearing the end 
of a wonderful half term and there is much to celebrate - 
donõt forget the Pumpkin Party on Tuesday and the Disco 
on Thursday.  Plus, Y6 are off to Bryntysilio along with 
Mrs Arnstein, Mrs Dickson, Mrs L Newton, Mr West and 
Mrs Ward.  I am sure they will all have an exciting time 
and gain memories that will last a lifetime.   

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Newton 

 

 

We are so proud of Taliah Alves and Isabelle 
Watkins for  their achievements in        
synchronised swimming.  Last Sunday, they 
participated at the Midland Championships 
in Leicester.  Our talented young ladies 
achieved Gold for their team performance 
and Bronze for their duet. Wow! 

Success at the pool 

Dates for the Calendar 

19.10.15  Y6 Residential Week 

19.10.15 Explore and Discovery Week 

20.10.15  EYFS Pumpkin Party  

22.10.15  Y1 - Y6 Halloween Disco 

26.10.15  Half Term 

2.11.15  Training day 

3.11.15  Children return to school 

Callum OõNeill (Y6E) used a variety of poetic     
features to bring tears to my eyes. 

 

Y6 applications for secondary school to be 
completed by 23rd October, deadline is 

31st October.  

www.walsall.gov.uk/education  

Y6 Parents donõt forget! 



 

These amazing people, including Phebe Lowe (Y1) and   
Finley Jackson (Y2), undertook a 10 mile walk last weekend 
to raise money for a special person in Reception.  Thank 
you to all our families who sponsored our young man and 
many thanks from his family, it is very appreciated.   

 

 

 
Please can parents be 
considerate in their 
parking at drop off and 
pick up times, our neighbours are upset 
because they canõt access their own drives! 

Poppies will be on sale at Woodlands 
(50p) and other associated items 
(highest price is Ã1.00)  from  Mon-
day 19th October.   

Class Name Reason 

RE Lexi Aulton-Hough 
 Rhylee Brittle 

Trying really hard, preserving & conquering the climbing wall end to end. 
A super maths activity using bricks to find 1 more ð Rhylee made a super tower. 

RR Evie Mills 
 Alex Handley 

Using a tens frame to find one more and recording it as a number sentence. Wow! 
Finding one more using the numicon shapes. Amazing work Alex! 

1G Oliver Hayes 
 Katie Ward 

A fantastic retell of the story Jack and the Beanstalk. Well done Oliver. 
100% effort in everything that she does. Well done Katie! 

1H Abigail Foster 
 Lucas Moore 

For blowing Miss Harvey's socks off with her writing using PAD & TAD openers. 
For trying really hard with his maths using part, part, and whole. 

2S Cord® Cumberbatch 
& Finley Jackson 
Alex Hill 

For brilliant gardening I was really impressed with your team leading skills. 
  
For fabulous multiplication. I especially like your own  word problems. 

2A Kai Davies 
Lillie-Mae Smith 

A positive attitude and enthusiasm towards all of his learning but particularly in science. 
Hard work and perseverance in maths when learning to multiply by a range of numbers. 

3P Lydia Jones 
  
Liam Cox 

Always offering to help or support others. Lydia remembers to use good manners too when giving 
help. 
Persevering with his handwriting and presentation ð much improved! J 

3CP Poppy Horne 
Leah Hulse 

Using division to share into equal groups gained confidence in her ability. 
Using blending techniques with pastels to produce a beautiful Jurassic landscape sketch. 

4N Jack Cotterill 
Callum Halls 

Superb understanding during Guided Reading. 
Getting 24/24 in his Times Table Beat It sheet two weeks in a row. 

4R Katie Whitehouse 
Vinnie Southall 

Always putting 100% effort into all areas of learning. 
A super newspaper report using powerful verbs and adjectives. 

5C Malachi Campbell 
Courtney Pitt 

Excellent behaviour representing the school well on our Open Door trip to Holy Trinity. 

5T Demi Mayo 
Sam Mckenzie 

For being our bucket filler of the week. 
For his renewed effort in all subjects ð itõs been amazing! 

6E Isabelle Watkins 
  
Callum OõNeill 

Incredible contributions to our maths discussions. You have an excellent understanding of decimal 
numbers. 
Fantastic poem about WW2. I was particularly impressed by your rhythm & rhyme. Furthermore 
you drew upon a number of features to build your atmosphere. 

6P Shaunice Duques-
nay 
Konnor Aydogan 

Writing a fantastic WW2 poem ð great use of emotive language to create an appropriate atmos-
phere. 
Writing a super WW2 poem from the perspective of a soldier recounting his time in the war. 

Every Monday we celebrate the achievements of our children through the reward of certificates in 
our ôCelebration of Learning Assemblyõ.  There is always a lot to celebrate and we canõt share all 
the certificate winners, but we thought you might like to know who the children were that earned: 

Star Of The Week. 

Who are these stylish people? 



2Sõs Leaf Creations 

In 2S Learning Unit lessons this half term we have been learning about creating pieces of art 
from nature. We were inspired by Andy Goldsworthy  so we went into the garden and collected 
some goodies to help us create our leaf creatures.  

 

 

Linxi and 
Dylanõs butterfly 

Ellie Mai and Morganõs butterfly 

A giraffe by 
Thomas, Cody 

Meganõs fish and butterfly 
Jackõs 
Minion 

Oliviaõs woodland scene   


